
Marathi Beginner Summary for 11/15 

 

Dear Parents, 

   

On November 8, we did attendance and then I checked 

homework from November 1st. Most kids had done their 

homework. We did not learn new letters instead, we reviewed Ta, Tha, Da, Dha, Na, Pa, 

Pha, Ba, Bha, Ma and Ya. 

We had the kids tell us words beginning with those letters and come and 

write them on the board. They did not do so good. Inspite of 3 revisions, they kept 

forgetting. So please work with your kids to remember the letters.  There is no homework 

for November 22nd. 

 

Regards, 

Ani and Swapna 


